
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of April 27, 2020

They said to each other, "Were not our hearts burning within 
us while he was talking to us on the road, while he was 
opening the scriptures to us?" Luke 24:32 (NRSV)

Holy God, may your word and community of faith open our eyes and our 
hearts to your living presence within us and among us through the risen 
Christ. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (4/28)  
11:30am  Women’s Bible Study  
                  Zoom Meeting   

SUNDAY (5/3) 
	Worship Video Online

Last week — In review
April 26, 2020: We worshiped together online! Pastor Doug delivered the sermon titled 
The Easter Crisis of 2020 with the text from Acts 2:14a, 36-41. Our lay reader was Mary 
Ann Nead. To watch the sermon, visit www.federatedff.org.    

This week — Looking ahead
Women’s Bible Study will meet at 11:30am on Tuesday, April 28th through ZOOM. 
If you would like to join this group, please contact the church office for a link to the 
meeting.

Newsletter: There is no May 2020 Newsletter. However, you should have received a 
letter with news and updates in the mail last week. This letter is also available to read on 
our website under "Resources" at www.federatedff.org.

Families and Youth: Karen is providing devotions for everyone to use. They are 
emailed out weekly. Karen is also meeting with Jr. and Sr. High youth via ZOOM. If you 
know someone who did not receive the link and wants to be included, please contact 
the church office.

Your Quarantine Photos: We would love to see what you and your family have been 
up to over quarantine! Send us photos you took during quarantine, and we will share 
them on a Worship Video for the congregation to view. Please note that these photos 
will appear on our public YouTube channel. When you send us a photo, you give us 
permission to post your photo on our YouTube channel. 

Prayer requests
In addition to those on our prayer list please remember: 
 
Jasmine as she faces health and financial difficulties during the quarantine. 

And pray for those continuing to battle COVID-19.

If you have a prayer request, please contact the church office. 
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